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 Can you believe it is February already? Time sure 

is going by quickly, but in this case, we are alright with it 

because it means the warm weather is right around the 

corner. Although the colder weather has prevented us 

from getting out and about as much as we normally do, 

we have continued to be active inside our community. 

We celebrated Elvis’ birthday with some music from our 

friend the Troubadour and had treats. We continue to 

strengthen our minds and be active with our trainers and 

our Lifestyle Coordinator, Susanna.  

 In February, we are looking forward to our big 

Mardi Gras/Valentine’s Day party on February 13th. Judy 

Davis and her band will be performing. The afternoon will 

consist of dancing, mingling with friends, and goodies 

that are sure to fill us all! Also, we will be starting our in-

tergenerational project with the St. Agnes third graders. 

Susanna and a group of our residents will be doing a 

’Legacy Tree’ project that sounds extremely interesting.  If 

you are interested in participating, please meet Susanna 

on Wednesday, February 7th at 1pm! This month is also  

Lincoln’s Birthday 

2/12/18 from 9:00am to 5:00pm 

Celebrate with historic characters, musicians, the Liberty Clarinet 
Quartet, crafts and more. Event will take place at the Abraham   

Lincoln Presidential Museum. Museum admission will be free for 
the day.  

 

Springfield Winter Farmers Market 

2/24/18 from 9:00am to 12:00pm 

The Springfield Winter Farmers Market runs the fourth Saturday of 
the month from January through April making fresh farm food 

available to the community all year long. This will take place at the 
Third Presbyterian Church at 1030 N 7th Street.  

 

February 

Bob Layer   2/1 

Mary Coughlin  2/3 

John Knoepfle  2/4 

Lena Cianferri  2/12 

Iris Judd   2/17 

Marilyn Ley  2/21 

Barb Moss   2/21 

Mary Kirschner  2/23 

Darrell Wilson  2/27 

Rhoda Augustine   2/28 

CAREGIVER 

CORNER 

 

Are you considering some extra care for yourself? 

Don’t know where to turn? Come see Jill today and 

she will point you in the right direction.  

There are so many different services and options 

available through companies like BrightStar Care that 

can help you live safely at Hickory Glen longer. This 

is much more cost effective than making a move to an 

assisted living community.  

Hickory Glen wants the best for our residents and we 

want to help, but we have to know the situation in or-

der to point you in the right direction! 

Don’t be nervous to ask for a service! 

“You never know if you are 

going to like something un-

til you try it!” Have you tried 

mall walking yet? Join us on 

the first & third Wednesday of 

every month! Don’t knock it 

until you try it! 

 DON’T MISS OUR FIRST  

BATTLE OF THE ‘BANDS’ ON 

TUES. FEBRUARY 20th  

4-8pm 

What letter comes next in the series? 

 JFMAMJJ  

Last month’s answer: It was light out when he went to 

bed! 

Since the 2018 Winter Olympics are 
being hosted by South Korea, we will 
have a closer look at this country. 

South Korea is located on the continent 
of Asia. It is bordered by China to the 
west, Japan to the east and North Korea 
to the north. It is one of the most ad-
vanced countries in the world, domi-
nating in the areas of information tech-

nology and automobiles (Hyundai & Kia) and robotics. 

We will take two mornings to explore South Korea. If you are 
in the area, stop on by and join our Front Porch Travelers  

the Super Bowl… join us for our viewing party on February 

4th! Lastly, we are gearing up for our first ever Battle of the 

‘Bands’! Our resident, Becky P., had the idea to get a bunch 

of our favorite performers in for an afternoon of music and 

then at the end of all the performances we will vote on 

which one put on the best show.  The event will take place 

on February 20th from 4-8pm and we will have light 

snacks, dancing, a photo booth, and one heck of a good 

time! For more information on any event, please contact 

Meredith or Susanna today!  

Happy February to all our readers!  


